
Year Four 

First of all, we would just like to say thank you for supporting your children with 
Reading and Maths challenges. It has been great to see the pride and effort 
which the children are taking in their homework. 

 

On Tuesday 14th January, Africa will visit Year Four! 
We are all very excited as the day we will be filled 
with exciting activities such as African drumming and 
story-telling. The children will then use this amazing 
experience in their story writing, character 
descriptions and biographies. Keep a look out on the 
website and Facebook page for photos of the day… 

 

In geography, the pupils will be learning about 
mountains. They will use maps to locate the major 
mountain ranges in the world. Also, the pupils will 
learn about the climates and animals which live in 
these environments. 
 

In Science, Year Four are learning about sound and how it travels. 

The children have already had great fun making cup telephones 

and discussing how the sound travels. They will also be learning 

about how animals communicate through sound.  

In preparation for the Year Four government Multiplication Check in June, we 

will be focussing on ensuring the pupils are fluent and proficient in their 

multiplication facts.  Please help your child to learn their times tables so that 

they are fluent in their recall.  

You can use the following link so that your child can practise the multiplication 

check at home:  

https://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplication-tables-check/ 

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-Check 

Username: bethebest   Password: medal12 

 

Mrs Hill-Cornwell (Year 4 Leader), Miss Drummond, Mr Sparkes and Mrs Yates 

https://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplication-tables-check/
https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-Check


 


